

Les Gravées, St Peter Port Guernsey, GYI IRW

> Tel: (01481) 721602 Fax: (01481) 724209

13th March 2019

Dear Parents,

The Drama Department warmly invite you to a performance of the Upper Five's scripted pieces on **Tuesday 2nd April at 5.00pm** in the Drama Studio.

The performance will last approximately one hour and will be comprised of excerpts from scripts, chosen by the students, which will later be assessed by an outside examiner on 25th April. This opportunity is therefore a wonderful chance for the students to perform their important examination pieces in front of an audience, as well as a chance for you, of course, to support and celebrate their work and efforts in Drama.

We would be delighted if you could attend this performance and would be grateful if you could return the slip below by 25th March.

Kind regards,

Maggie King

Head of Drama

lhora

I/We would be delighted / are unable (please circle) to attend our daughter's performance of her scripted work for Drama GCSE on Tuesday 2 nd April 2019 at 5.00pm
Signed
Daughters Name: